Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 8:48 AM

To: 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'

Subject: RE: Your reference to EPA sampling frequency recommendation (Fuel Leak Case No.
RO0000082)

| heard it at an ITRC webinar on vapor intrusion. But the DTSC 2011 Vapor Intrusion Guidance document Page G-2 also
states that “A sufficient number of subslab sampling events should be conducted to account for seasonal and spatial
variability. At a minimum, two subslab sampling events are warranted before a final risk determination is made.”

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 5:22 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Your reference to EPA sampling frequency recommendation (Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000082)

Barbara:
| received and have read through your letter today. Thank you for rapidly getting your response to us.

In Technical Comment 2 you reference “the current EPA recommendation to gather multiple lines of evidence includes
vapor sampling at various times throughout the year.” Can you direct me to the specific EPA document that contains this
recommendation? | am curious about this, myself, and Mr. Schrag has requested that | provide him with that
documentation also.

Thanks for your help.
Bob

Robert C. Foss, P.G.
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A
Emeryville, CA 94608

(510) 420-3348 office

(925) 413-8707 cell

(510) 420-9170 fax



